ST HELENS REFEREES’ SOCIETY

Minutes of the Monthly Meeting held at Greenalls on Monday 7th March 2016

The Chairman opened the meeting at 19:55 and welcomed all members and guests in attendance.

Minutes of the last monthly meeting: Proposed: T Roscoe and Seconded: S Clarke - that they be accepted as a true and accurate record.  

No matters arising

Secretary’s Report: 

- Fitness training at Sutton High on Wednesday evening
- Gold Card's available to all members if requested.

Treasurer’s Report: 

John reported that the Society has sent a card and flowers to Paul Stevenson.

John gave details of the costs for the previous months "Jon Moss" event.  All agreed it was a excellent night and very good value for money. 
CASH - £287
BANK - £375
TOTAL - £663
SUPLIES - £82

5 Minute Slot - Arthur Turner "Advantage in Defensive areas"

Arthur gave a short talk on the dangers of referees trying to play advantage in defensive areas.  The quality of the pitch and skills of the players makes it very difficult for their to be a genuine advantage.  Referees at grassroots level should look to award the freekick in these areas rather than play advantage.

Training Slot :

‘Expect the Unexpected’ – Steve Clarke
Steve gave a presentation looking at concentration, dealing with injured players and outside agents.
Next meeting is: Monday 4th April 2016
